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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 19th February 2007

Question No 4
Question: Cllr Mick Murphy
To ask the Manager could he verify how the owner of the new house at 41a Maplewood Avenue got permission to hook up to the effluent system when it is well known that there is a problem with the system in the vicinity of that house.

Reply:

Planning permission was granted for construction of a 2 storey, end of terrace, 3 bed domestic dwelling at 41a Maplewood Avenue in December 2006.
Condition number 2 of that permission states that the water supply and drainage infrastructure, including disposal of surface water shall comply with the technical requirements of the planning authority.  It also states that all building must be designed and constructed in accordance with the Building Regulations 1997.

The Area Engineer, Drainage Maintenance, has inspected this site and has contacted the Architect involved and informed him that the private combined drain serving this location is not suitable for another dwelling and that another point of connection will need to be accessed in order to comply with the technical requirements of the Planning Authority, as set out above.
The Area Engineer has made arrangements to meet the Architect on site and advise on the alternative location of the connection.

